Dear Imi and Sue,

We would very much like to apply for a residency (including travel stipend) at
TOP SHED.

We are Rohanne Udall and Paul Hughes, and we collaborate under the name
Tempura Batter. We make performances, choreography, video pieces and
gestural work. It's really useful for us to have extended periods of time in
which we can hang out together, play about and get distracted. After meeting
Imi at Hospitalfield this November, we feel like the vibe of TOP SHED would
be very playful and quiet - perfect for us.

We don't have a specific project that we want to work on, but we have an
endlessly growing list of half-formed ideas. This residency would be a great
opportunity to make some of these things into more than just words on a
page. We're interested in materials, meaning/lessness, fidgeting. We don't
work site-responsively as such but we're excited by semi-cluttered
environments and tentative social spaces in which to make new friends and
play silly games.

Our preferred months would be April/May, but we're quite flexible.
You can find photos and info on our work at our website
www.tempurabatter.wordpress.com - do let us know if you would like any

more info. We've attached a couple of photos of some of our recent work too.

All the best,
Rohanne Udall and Paul Hughes



